
Building Committee Meeting November 15, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman Rob Stubbins. Also present board 

members Joyce Barbieri and Anthony Fahoury. 

 

The August meeting minutes were accepted by consensus. We did not have a September or 

October meeting for lack of a quorum. 

 

Old business. For lack of bidders the RFP for painting has been sidelined. Rob will speak to Jay 

White and ask for his guidance regarding this. 

 

Heat pumps for the town hall were again discussed. Rob will try and coordinate with Sandy 

Switzer and Ken Welch from the energy committee to come up with an RFP that will also 

include weatherization.  

 

The salt shed at the town garage was again discussed.  Phil Baker (road commissioner), Steve 

Lanfear (road foreman) and Nelson Tift (Selectboard Chair) and been working on this (see 

Selectboard minutes for October 18 and 27 and November 1) . Anthony will be available for any 

advice needed.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 


